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North County Cemetery District is open for respectful and considerate visitation by all family and friends. 

Every effort is made by the District to accommodate all family and cultural customs which do not present 

safety issues or restrict visitation rights to others. 

 

The Cemetery is not a recreation park. The Cemetery may not be used for family picnics. The Cemetery is 

not a playground for children, or a play field for sports. Recreational parks are available in the City of 

Escondido and the City of San Marcos.  

 

As a reminder, please follow these published rules for the consideration of all visitors to the Cemetery. 

 

• No alcohol, beer, wine etc., is allowed in the Cemetery. Violators may be subject to citation or 

arrest under Municipal Code Section 17-2(M). 

• All children must always be under the supervision of their adult companion. Children are not 

allowed to roam freely in the Cemetery. 

• Picnics are not allowed in the Cemetery.  

• Animals other than assistance animals are not allowed in the Cemetery.  

• Smoking is not allowed in the Cemetery. 

• No food allowed in the Cemetery. 

• No canopies are allowed. 

• No chairs are allowed. 

• No music or performers are allowed when visiting the Cemetery. 

• No Skateboarding 

• No Fishing 

• No bicycling 

• No rollerblading 

 

Flowers – All flowers are removed on the 14th and 15th day of each month beginning in July 2020. 

 

All planned large celebrations, (expected crowds over 7 people) and/or the presence of musical performers shall be 

approved by the District Office prior to the event. The planned celebrations are limited to ONE hour. Depending 

on the number of Interments during the day, the District staff will determine if the celebration will be allowed. 

Families must abide by the rules and policies. Failure to abide by the rules and policies, will result in the family 

being asked to discontinue the celebration. 
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